
Dear Reception children, 

We hope you are all having lots of fun at home with your families.  

 We are missing you all and we can’t wait to hear about all of the 

lovely things that you are getting up to! 

Have you tried some of the activities from your home learning 

folders yet?  Don’t forget to keep up with your reading and  

practising your sounds! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have a very happy Easter and we look 

forward to sharing our next topic ‘Really Wild’ with 

you very soon!!! 

Love from Mrs Dodd, Mrs Piercy, Miss Meakin and 

Mrs Chadry xxx 

We would absolutely love to hear from you so if you would like to 

write us a letter or draw a picture for us you can send it to the school 

email address : info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk   

Or postal address: 

St Joseph’s Primary School, 

Lea Vale Road, 

Stourbridge, 

West Midlands, 

                                  DY8 2 DT 

With parents’ permission we would love to put some examples of your 

lovely home school work on our school website or Instagram page. 


